
Fly to Brazil!  
 

As part of our topic on Rio de Vida we decided we should ’fly’ to Brazil last week.  
We packed our case, took our passports and checked in. In flight food and drinks came 

round and we arrived to the glorious Brazilian sunshine! 
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Dates for your diary 

 April 

19th Class Sale—Amber 

 May 

3rd Class Sale—Diamond 

6th  BANK HOLIDAY 

13th Jonathan Jungle’s  
Roadshow 

17th Class Sale—Ruby 

20th  Y6 Residential 

24th  Last Day of Term 5 

27th –31st  Half Term 

 June 

3rd First Day of Term 6 

3rd  Art Week 2024 

7th Sleepover Y4 

14th  Class Sale—Emerald 

28th  Class Sale—Aventurine 

 July 

1st Cookery After School 
Club ends 

2nd  Sports Day 

12th  After School Clubs end 

12th Class Sale—Quartz 

19th  Last Day of Term 6 

Class Most Amount of Stars Last Week 

Sunshine Remy 

Rainbow Myla-Jade 

Amethyst Harley 

Amber Juniper 

Ruby Oliver-Dylan 

Diamond Orla 

Quartz Eleanor 

Aventurine Tenzin 

Emerald  Shaydun 

 Art Week 2024 - 3rd June 
Don’t forget to ask your child to bring in 
a named T-shirt and £2 donation before 

the day. 

 Save the Date! 

Class sales 
Don’t forget that it’s the Amber’s Class Sale today, so bring along 
some pennies at pick-up for a selection of yummy cakes and other 

bits and bobs. 
 

PTFA Treasurer 
After 8 years as treasurer, Craig Ryan is stepping down as Treasurer 
for the PTFA. On behalf of us all we would like to thank him for his 

hard work and diligence in this role. 
 

We would also like to welcome Sarah Gabb, who will be taking over the 
role of Treasurer.  

 
Without the help and support of our volunteers, the PTFA would not 

be able to continue with the amazing fundraising efforts for the 
school; our sincerest thanks to you both. 

 

Year 6 Leavers' Photographs for Assembly 
 

Please can you email the office a photograph of 
your child on their first day of school.  If you only 
have a paper copy please bring it in and we will copy 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

